
 

I’d like to start this week’s newsletter with a huge THANK 
YOU to you! Our whole school attendance this week has 
reached over 97% which is  absolutely fantastic—well done 
and thank you to you and your families. Please continue to 
support us with this. 

 

It was lovely to see so many parents 
and carers in school today again for 
BEST Assembly. Those who did at-
tend will have heard all about Year 
4’s WORLD RECORD attempt       
yesterday. They took part in a World 
Poetry Day lesson with over 260,000 
other children across the world! We 
are just awaiting confirmation but 
we look forward to confirming the 
children’s world record holder     
status! Huge thanks to the Year 4 
team for making that possible. 

 

PLEASE DO THINK         
CAREFULLY ABOUT HOW 
YOU PARK OUTSIDE SCHOOL. 
THE PARKING AT THE      
MOMENT IS NOT SAFE AND 
IS PREVENTING EMERGENCY 
ACCESS. 
 

Thanks again for your support, have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Bills 



4th October 2024 

 

BEST Assembly. 

 
It is always a great way to end the 

school week hearing about our 

BEST Learners and from the class as 

to their reasons for voting for their 

BEST Respect winners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to all our 

award winners this week.  

Keep showing your 

Holbrook BEST. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our certificates were awarded to:- 

 

Abu-Dawud 

Aiza 

Aminah 

Billy 

Brooke 

Charmy 

Eesa 

Eisa 

Gabriel 

Huthayfa 

Kyron 

Lacey 

Luxy 

Mylah 

Norah 

Pavleen 

Prisiclla 

Ruqayah 

Samuel 

Sara 

Tasnim 

Thandi 



4th October 2024 

School Photographs. 
 

Yesterday, was school photograph day, all the pupils in 

school had their photograph taken and will have come 

home with a leaflet with an individual ID Number and 

QR Code.  If you scan these with your phone you will be 

taken to the website to see proofs of the pictures and 

you can decide if you want to buy a copy for yourself or 

your family. 

If you order before 13th October you can get 

Free Delivery. 

 

PARENTS EVENING & YEAR 6 

SECONDARY APPLICATIONS 
 

Next week on:- 

 

Monday 7th, Tuesday 8th & Wednesday 9th 

8:20—9:20 

 

Mr Connolly & Mrs Kelsall are holding drop in sessions 

in the school dining room to help parents and carers 

with secondary school applications and to book parents 

evening appointments. 

 

Please bring your mobile phone or your email details so 

we can help you. 

PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

bring in their PE kits ready for PE on these 

days: 

Mondays Year 5 & 6 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1 & 3 

Thursdays Reception. Year 4 & 6 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3P Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

Nursery 

NURSERY PLACES 

Just a reminder if your child or if you know anyone else 

who is 3yrs old before 1st September 2024 and require a 

Nursery place, please contact the school office as soon as 

possible as we still have Morning and Afternoon places 

still available.  


